
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The rain will not dampen our Eco Day activities! Year 6 enrolled in a 'Keep Britain Tidy' Great 
British Spring Clean. The local council dropped off litter pickers and labelled bags for each of the 
Y6 classes who went to different places in our local environment (Hartshill Cemetery, Richmond 
Street Park and Penkhull village) to pick up litter. The children felt like superstars when a      
resident on Richmond Street applauded their hard work and kindness! Y6 have related this to 
their 'Connect to Nature' project which is linked to children's mental well-being, using this op-
portunity to engage with nature in a meaningful way and develop pupils' connection with their 
local/natural environment.  They also learnt about how to respect cemeteries and how people 
use these spaces for quiet reflection.   

 

Children in other year groups have looked at how long it takes for different materials to        
decompose; they have looked at the impact of global warming on polar bears, and some classes 
have been tracing the journey of the humble banana and looking at the carbon footprint that 
follows this fruit as it travels to our supermarkets. 

 

It's really important that we teach our children to look after our planet, so they can take       
responsibility for their own actions making eco-friendly choices. I hope they come home today 
telling you all about what theyôve been learning in school. 

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Mrs Thursfield 
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Attendance and Punctuality  

Whole school  - 91.7% 

   

     

 

 Reception 

 RSC  -  95% 

  RKM -  93.9% 

 RJT  -  92.4% 

KS1 

1ES  -  92%  2AA -  95.9% 

1JR  -  92.3% 2LD  -  94.3% 

1WG  -  93.8% 2SS -  92.7%    

KS2 

3EB -  91.4%  5KB  -  97.1% 

3TC -  87.4% 5LT  -  87.6% 

3HP -  93.7% 5RW  -  92.2% 

4AJ  -  91.4% 6CF  -  94.7% 

4BB  -  86.9% 6JH  -  89.3%    

4PB -  87.7%    6HR -  85% 
To report your childôs absence please e mail                                       
attendance@willowsprimary.com by 9am. 

Thank you 

mailto:attendance@willowsprimary.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Summer Term Diary Dates 

 

24.05.21 Nursery only  -  Dress up as a   
  mermaid, sailor, sea creature or in the 
  colours of the sea   
28.05.21 Academy Photographers  -    
  class photos and catch up photos 
  BREAK UP FOR HALF TERM 
15.06.21 óGreat Science Shareô - information to  
  follow 
07.06.21 INSET DAY  -  SCHOOL CLOSED 
17.06.21 Book Fair 
21.07.21 BREAK UP FOR SUMMER HOLIDAY 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parking Issues 
 

When using the Penkhull Education Centre 
car park, please ensure that you park in 
the bays and within the lines.  Parking over 
the lines limits much needed spaces from 

being used.  
 

We are also having to ask people not to 
park on the zig-zags by the main gate and 

the pedestrian gate.    

 
 






